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Dear TEYCC, 

 

On behalf of Brown Junior Public School, we want to share our strong support of 

Councillor Saxe and Matlow’s goals with regards to Avenue Road and the dangerous 

conditions it presents for pedestrians. 

 

We have a population of approximately 500 staff, students and community members that 

access our site daily and on the weekends. The city sidewalks do not meet city standards 

and are often obstructed and crowded. 

 

With the high-speed limits, our community members are at risk each day. 

 

We look forward to seeing changes to improve the safety of this stretch of the road. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to talk further, please reach out to me. 

 

 

Thank you in advance, 

 

 

Andrea Goldfarb on behalf of Brown Junior Public School 

  

Principal 
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